RUTGERS - THE STATE UNIVERSITY

INSTITUTE OF MICROBIOLOGY NEW BRUNSWICK, NEW JERSEY 08903
July 22, 1968

Dr. Emilio S. Belaval

Presidente, Academia de Artes y Ciencias
de Puerto Rico

Apartado 22131, Estacion Postal Universidad

Rio Piedras, Puerto Rico 00931

My dear Dr. Belawal:

I have just been presented, at a dinner in my honor celebrating

my 80th birthday, a collection of letters written by my former students,
colleagues and friends.

I greatly appreciate the kind words you and the Board of Directors
of the Puerto Rico Academy of Arts and Sciences have sent me.

With heartiest greetings and best wishes from my wife and myself,
Iam

Cordially yours,
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Selman A. Waksman
Professor Emeritus



